
1/16/2019 

Dear Rev Lim, 

Once again, thank you so much for the generosity of TCCCNA at Christmas time. I am 

always amazed by the continued thought and care shown in this way to former 

missionaries. 

I apologise for the late response but have been staying with and caring for an elderly 

relative & have not been home to deal with the mail for many weeks. 

I pray that the work of the Taiwanese Church in America continues to be blessed and bear 

fruit. 

With Christian love, 

Susan Beeby 

 


